
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal:Angela Reynolds 

 

17th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 13 English Trip – “A Streetcar named Desire” 
 
We are pleased to offer our Year 13 English Literature and Language students the opportunity to attend a live theatre 
performance of extracts from their examination text “A Streetcar named Desire” performed by A level Drama students at 
Kettering Buccleuch Academy on Tuesday 25th February 2020. 
 
We will leave school at approximately 4.00pm with an expected return time to school at 5.30pm, dependent on traffic.  
Students will need to have breakfast before arriving at school, but will return in time for lunch. Students may like to bring 
some water.  We will travel via school minibus and the students will travel with a member of staff. 
 
There is no cost for this trip.  If you would like your child to attend please give permission via your child’s Wisepay on or 
before Wednesday 19th February to allow us to communicate final numbers with Kettering Buccleuch Academy. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Mrs Brown at abrown@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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